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Monthly Alumnae Meetings
 - 2nd Wednesday of Month  - 
  Check Web site for details
      stxavieralumnae.org

Homecoming Sunday
     October 28, 2012

Mass for Deceased Alumnae
Friday, November 9 at Noon 
St. Pius Church, Providence, RI.

Calendar

HOW TO CONTACT US

E-mail through Web site
     stxavieralumnae.org
Send Note to P.O. Box 20452
    Cranston, RI 02920

              

All of our dedicated 
Executive

Board Members
 who 

voluntarily 
give

 their very precious time 
so gracefully to the 

Association’s success
and

special thanks to
the 50th Class Reunion

 Committee!

   THANK YOU TO:

JOIN US ON HOMECOMING SUNDAY !
OCTOBER 28, 2 0 1 2

N o o n  M a s s  a t  O u r  L a d y  o f  M e r c y  C h u r c h
f o l l o w e d  i m m e d i a t e l y  b y  l u n c h e o n  a t

Q u i d n e s s e t t  C o u n t r y  C l u b 
H o n o r i n g  t h e  C l a s s  o f  1 9 6 2 - 5 0 t h  R e u n i o n
a n d  a l l  f i v e  y e a r  c l a s s e s  e n d i n g  i n  2  a n d  7

U S E  R E S E RVAT I O N  F O R M  I N S I D E  T H I S  N E W S L E T T E R

DEADLINE DATE FOR RESERVATIONS - Monday, OCTOBER 20, 2012 !

From Points South:
95 North 
Merge onto Quaker Ln/RI-2S via Exit 8A toward RI 4/East Greenwich
Turn LEFT onto RI-401/DIVISION STREET (continue about 2.4 miles)
Turn RIGHT onto 2nd Street  (.2 miles)
Turn RIGHT onto 4th Avenue 
Turn LEFT onto 3rd Street
Church is on the left

From Points North:
95 South to  Exit 9 (Route 4)
Turn RIGHT at end of Exit onto RI-401/Division St (continue 2.4 miles)
Turn RIGHT onto 2nd Street (.2 miles)
Turn RIGHT onto 4th Avenue
Turn LEFT onto 3rd Street
                         Church is on the left

Directions from Our Lady of Mercy to
Quidnessett Country Club, 950 North Quidnessett Road, North 
Kingstown, RI 02852  (2.78 miles)
      Go Southwest on 3rd St. 
      Take a left on 5th Ave.
      Take a RIGHT onto Main St./US-1
      Turn LEFT on Forge Rd. at traffic lights 
      Bear RIGHT onto OLD Forge Rd (you will see Chianti Restaurant)
      Continue to end of Old Forge Rd.
      Turn LEFT onto N. Quidnessett Rd.
                 Quidnessett Country Club is on the left

DIRECTIONS

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL  
Ann Doherty at 401 941 4079 or use Contact Page at stxavieralumnae.org

All checks should be made out to St. Xavier Alumnae Association and sent to P.O. Box 20452, Cranston, RI  02920

Directions to Our Lady of Mercy - 65  3rd Street, East Greenwich, RI 02818

501 c 3 Nonprofit
Public Charity
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	 Warm greetings to all St. Xavier Academy graduates from the members of the St. Xavier Alumnae Association 
Board. Board members have already begun preparing for Homecoming, our yearly celebration. It is a time of tradition 
and remembrance. It is a time to recognize all graduates but especially the class of 1962. This class has been working 
to bring all possible meaning and prayerfulness to the day. The Mass at Our Lady of Mercy Church is the perfect way 
to begin.
	 Come join us and many other Xavierites in recalling those important years of our lives when we studied and 
learned so that we would be prepared to take our place in the world. It is a time past but one which has had a profound 
impact on the women we have become.
	 When we acknowledge the integral part that our high school years played in our lives, we should also be 
aware that students in Catholic high schools are yearning for a fulfilling future too. The Association is committed to 
assisting students in their quest to have a good start in life, one that is formed and guided by Catholic teaching and 
traditions. Our scholarship fund aims to do just that. Your contribution to the scholarship fund will be a way of helping 
others pursue an education that will bring happy memories to them in years to come.
	 Hope to see you on October 28!
	 Ann M. Doherty ~ '57

Do you have some news you would like to share in the September 2013 newsletter?
 If so, please use the form on page 3.

2013 Alumnae Newsletter

A Message from the President

CLASS REPRESENTATIVES
70th Reunion - Class of 1942
Dorothy Gleason Maynard, 401 397 3180
Mary Pyne McGarry, 401 944 0953

65th Reunion - Class of 1947
Bea White Devitt 401 944 9056
	 bearay27@yahoo.com
Betty Francis Magiera, 401 821 9041

60th Reunion - Class of 1952
Ann Cassidy Morrill, 401 274 6927
	 annmorrill@verizon.net

55th Reunion - Class of 1957
Ann Doherty, 401 941 4079
	 nan4ann@verizon.net
Barbara Johnson Cahir, 401 739 7049
Marie Murray Reall, 401 467 4446

   50th Reunion - Congratulations!
	        Class of 1962
Anne Marie Cole, 401 821 4750
	 amcole1@mac.com

45th Reunion - Class of 1967
Eileen McCormick Koshgarian,
	  401 861 6056
	 ekoshgarian@aol.com
Sheila Monahan, 401 942 3962
Patricia O'Connell, 413 596 0133
	 pmocjd@charter.net

30th Reunion- Class of 1982
Karen McGrath Sheil, 401 274 4393

20th Reunion - Class of 1992
Kathleen Keenan Monahan, 401 781 0319

15th Reunion - Class of 1997
Kathleen Keenan Monahan, 401 781 0319All other classes - Ann Doherty 401 941 4079  or 

e-mail a Representative on Contact Page
stxavieralumnae.org



Abbreviate order if a religious sister
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 Please write in number of dinners - Baked Scrod	          Chicken Piccata	          Vegetarian Lasagna

Everyone is invited to HOMECOMING SUNDAY Mass and Luncheon

   First______________________ Maiden______________________ Last____________________________

Class_________ Phone_________________________    E-mail ________________________________

 Street___________________________________ City______________________State________Zip______
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     

Check Box if ABOVE is a CHANGE OF ADDRESS

Make check payable (no cash) to: St. Xavier Alumnae Association and mail to P.O. Box 20452, Cranston, RI 02920 

       *Dinners for Religious Sisters of all Orders who graduated from or taught at St. Xavier's are gratis. 

  
FOR HOMECOMING 
RESERVATIONS 
OCTOBER 20, 2012 !

                                   of RESERVATIONS @ $35.00 EACH            $___________         
                                     Through October 2013 DUES - $10.00        $___________
  PLEASE -  we count on your DONATION to the Scholarship Fund        $___________     THANK YOU!
                                                                                         TOTAL       $___________

#

We are Nonprofit 501c3 /Tax Deductible

    No dues for those lovely ladies who have reached their 70th Reunion !

HOMECOMING RESERVATION FORM - FOR SUNDAY OCTOBER 28, 2012

Not attending?
Please use this
form for dues and
scholarship donations.

Please Print !

~12:00 NOON MASS AT OUR LADY OF MERCY CHURCH~ 

Tables are arranged according to Class Year

LUNCHEON IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING
AT QUIDNESSETT COUNTRY CLUB

(See directions on first page of newsletter)

# # #

				    Please use another piece of paper for details.

Name:										          Class Year:

Address:			 

E-mail Address:								        Telephone:

Alumnae Class Notes and News/Memories for newsletter 2013

First Maiden Last

Please Print !
 Send this form and any details to Mary Aquino-Dacey, 1 Winterberry Dr. Coventry, RI 02816 / 401 828 2761 /grace14@cox.net

New Address				    Promotion					     Retirement
New Job				    Birth						      Honor
Marriage				    Published					     Other
			 

You can honor a cherished relative, classmate or friend with a Memorial or Tribute Scholarship -  

Name:					                                                                            Class Year:     
Street:                                                   City and State:					        		
E-mail Address:			                                      Telephone:

Please complete this form and make out
your check to St. Xavier Alumnae Association and send to P.O. Box 20452, Cranston, RI 02920

Donations are tax-deductible.

            Amount enclosed:             $500			                   OTHER $

Your scholarships are so very much appreciated by Catholic High School Students and their famlies. Thank you!  Thank you !

My gift can be matched by my employer  (Please let us know by calling Barbara at 401 864 4494)				 
	

$500 or more

Please Print !

Memorial Scholarship for:			                Tribute Scholarship for:
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† †    Most of the following alumnae passed away
between August, 2011 and August 2012

Our prayerful sympathy to the friends and families 
of the following alumnae 

whose deaths we note with sorrow.

ClassClass

 ~ Rejoicing in the glorious light of God's Kingdom ~
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1933	 GRACE GILMORE VALLENTE
1933	 ANNA MAGUIRE KING
1933	 MARGARET SYLVIA WALSH
1934	 MARY MADELINE WALL
1934	 MARY CAMPBELL HORAN
1934	 SR. NOELLA DE PARTHY, RSM
1935	 DOROTHY COLLINS CLARKE
1935	 MARGARET MCNULTY MC GARRY
1935	 GENEVIEVE FITZPATRICK BOURDON
1935	 SR. MARY BRENDA SULLIVAN, RSM
1936	 CATHERINE PICHIE GRAVEL
1936	 MARY CROWLEY HOLMES
1936	 M. ADELAIDE HARRINGTON O'NEILL
1937	 HELEN WILSON DAILEY
1937	 HELEN O'CONNELL DORR
1937	 ELEANOR MEANERHAN SYLVIA
1938	 HELEN HEBERT DOLAN
1938	 RITA OSTIGUY RYAN
1939	 SR. MONICA KELLY, RSM
1940	 MARION O'CONNELL POLIQUIN
1940	 CLAIRE LA CHANCE GREENE
1940	 CLAIRE MC EVILLY TULLY
1940	 MARGARET MC CANN CLEVELAND
1941	 BARBARA GREENE GILFILLAN
1941	 ELINOR JILLSON DANIELS
1941	 BARBARA TRACY BEGINA
1941	 MARY ZUPPA COCCOLI
1942	 JOSEPHINE CORSO BACCARI
1942	 M. LUCILLE CARDIN
1942	 EVE GADDIS DONOVAN
1942	 CARMELA BIZZACO LA FAZIA
1942	 SR. CATHERINE MC GUIGAN, RSM
1943	 ELIZABETH MC KENNA GREGORY
1943	 M. CATHERINE LAVERY STAWARIS
1943	 DOROTHY KOLLETT MC GARRY
1943	 THERESA LONERGAN 
1943	 GLADYS GANNON GEIB
1944	 VIRGINIA FOX GARVEY
1944	 MARY MC DONNELL PRIOR
1945	 LUCILLE BLAKE
1945	 CATHERINE BLACK DEXTER
1945	 JENNIVIVE BERTHERMAN WHELAN
1945	 SR. CECILIA MARIE FRENZE, RSM
1945 	 ROSALIE MARSHALL OTT
1945	 LUCY MITCHELL COUNTIE

1946	 PHYLLIS IANNOLI MULLIGAN
1946	 CAROLYN SMITH ZARYSKI
1946	 DORIS FOURNIER PACHECO
1946	 DOROTHY AYLESWORTH CORLEY
1946 	 BARBARA SCHIFFMAN MARTIN
1947	 SR. M. WILMA MILEY, RSM
1947	 LOIS THOMPSON BARRY
1947	 DOROTHY WILLIS CROWELL
1947	 MARY GAMES
1947	 DOROTHY DECEDRIC DESAULNIERS
1948	 HELENE DOYON OVERTON
1948	 MARY EGAN DIAS
1948	 KATHLEEN ORMOND HAMILTON
1949	 RITA LANG DEVINE
1949	 MARY DYER SISSON
1949	 DOROTHY HOBIN MURPHY
1949	 ANN CAWLEY GRZEBIAN
1950	 BARBARA LEDDY FORSYTHE
1950	 LOIS HOUDE RIZZINI
1950	 GLORIA SJOVALL COUTCHER
1951	 ANNE SPENCER GRIFFIN
1951	 PATRICIA MC CAUGHERY PAOLINO
1951	 JOAN WILSON SHEA
1951	 ELIZABETH O'MALLEY RATHBUN
1951	 MARGARET HODGES WASILEWSKI
1952	 PATRICIA HOGAN GOODWIN
1952	 SHEILA DYER BOYD
1954	 ELEANOR BROWN POWERS
1955	 MARY KELLY MURRAY
1956	 ALICE VIOLET FREEMAN
1958	 ANN UCIFERRO PARRILLO
1959	 BARBARA PALMIERI DE CURTIS
1960	 JOANNE PARRILLO ACCIARDO
1963	 SUZANNE KELLY
1963	 JACQUELINE BEATTIE BAKER
1964	 KATHLEEN BAGLEY YARBROUGH
1966	 PATRICIA CONLEY HAMPTON
1967	 DEBORAH ANNE ONYSKO PATI
1968	 ANNE MARIE WOODWORTH DUPHILY
1968	 MARGUERITE SMITH LOISELLE
1971	 KATHRYN SHEARER MIDURA
1974	 ANNETTE CELANI PESATURO
1996	 JENNIFER MADDEN, ESQ.
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CLASS NOTES AND NEWS

Membership dues run
 from October, 2012 to October 2013.  

Even if you are not attending 
Homecoming on October 28,  

please use the
Reservation form for your dues payment

 and
 scholarship donations.

 MEMBERSHIP DUES

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS
Up-to-date, dues-paying members may sponsor 
a child, grandchild, niece, nephew or foster child 
for an alumnae scholarship.  Applications 
will be sent by March, 2013 to all up-to-date,
dues-paying members.  

To continue to be a viable organization we need the support of all alumnae. Please, can we count on you?

Please contact Anne Marie Cole at 401 821 4750 or 
amcole1@mac.com if you have any questions about 
your 50th reunion on October 28, 2012.

Class of 1962
Congratulations on your 50th Reunion !

Class of 1956

Maureen McElroy completed her term as a member 
of the Northeast Leadership Team-Sisters of Mercy- 
Northeast Community.  She enjoyed a sabbatical year 
while recovering from double knee replacements. 

Class of 1961

Dolores Barry is the proud great-grandmother 
of Kristopher Michael Rioles, born September 15, 
2011, five pounds/five ounces. 
Dolores also enjoyed a fantastic trip to Ireland this 
past year!

Michelyn (Michele) Accardi Shriver - lost Carly, 
her twelve year old grandchild, on August 15, 2010.  
Joshua and Jared Furtado, Carly's cousins, had a clinic 
built in her name. It's the Carly "Pie"Liptak Memorial 
Clinic. See Flying Kites.com for further information.

Retirements
Mary-Leslie Hansen Crawley, Class of 1966.
Margaret (Peggy) Wallace, Class of 1953,
retired June,1999.
Sheila Loughnane Acciardo, Class of 1959, 
retired January 1, 2011.

Class of 1941
Rita Trenn enlisted in the Waves in 1943 and 
served until February 1956 - she served in Hawaii 
for two years!

Marriage
Christine  Robin  Payne, Class of 1985,

        married on November 13, 2010

Mary Lou McHugh Clark and husband welcomed 
great-grandson, James Patrick into their lovely family.
Mary requests prayers for her two good friends from 
St. Xavier's--Norma Scarduzio and Esther Machles.  
May they rest in peace--Amen.

Class of 1955

Janice Monaco Pucci is duly proud of her grandson, 
Richard Lancia. She and her family were pleasantly 
surprised when he was awarded the 'Ideal Achieve-
ment Award' at his graduation from Ponagansett 
High School. This annual award is granted by teach-
ers' voting for one male and one female student with 
outstanding achievement throughout four years in 
sports, studies and extra-curricular activities. Richard 
graduated with a 4.01 average.  Among the nine col-
leges to which he was accepted, he chose to attend 
GerogeWashington University in D.C.

Congratulations! !
Ellen Heslin Mahony, '48 
60th wedding anniversary.

Mary Lou McHugh Clark, '50 
60th wedding anniversary.

ANNIVERSARIES

Class of 1950


